during the third and fourth
weeks of April to interview
qualified applicants.

Those interested should
write James Hoffman, 1161
Westbury, Anchorage, Alaska
99503. Applicants should
use REA form 328 or send a
complete resume.

The unique co—op is being
formed through a shi
of the Cﬂﬂéglufp1g::=mu£

ity, the Rural
echmﬁcthun Administrat-
ion, the Departments of
Labor and Interior (Bureau of
Indian Affairs), and theBtlh
of Alaska.

It will have a membership
:ﬂnuﬁsﬁnilnﬂhﬂhrﬂflﬂllﬂn
in the villages receiving
service, mostly Alaska

natives.



